Tillicum Community PAC Newsletter December 2018

Christmas Market

On November 17* we hosted our annual craft market- A big THANK YOU to all the parents who
donated baking and/or volunteered their time to organize and run this important fundraising event- We
raised over $2300-00 for our Tillicum students!

Victoria Royals

We have one game left- There are still 45 tickets available for Dec 15% vs the Vancouver Giants We
need to sell them all- Please ask around - there are a lot of fans in town- It is Teddy Bear Night which
is always a lot of fun to see! Contact Christine Surridge at cmsurridge@shaw-ca or 250-727-2552-

Purdys Chocolates
Catalogues have been sent home- If you did not receive one, there are extras in the school office: A

reminder that orders are due November 28% and delivery is early December- Any questions about this
fundraiser can be directed to Nicole Nyvall (tnyvall@telus-net)-

Christmas Gift Sale
Information was just sent home last week on this very popular annual event- We are running things a

little differently than our returning families are used to- We hope this format will be a bit more
relaxing and enjoyable for both the shoppers and the gift wrappers! This is a wonderful event and we
look forward to sharing it with our new families- Contact Deb Azouri (debazouri@shaw-ca) if you have

any questions or want to volunteer your time:

Our next FFF is Friday, Dec 14

Ongoing Fundraisers

Fairway Grocery Gift cards and COBS Bread Eagle Creek are two generous businesses that make raising
money for our school very easy: Each donates 5% of our purchases to the school- If you haven’t already,
stop by the office to pick up a reloadable Fairway gift card- When shopping at COBS in Eagle Creek just
mention you are from Tillicum school and please tell those you know to do the same:

Next PAC Meeting

Our next PAC meeting is Wednesday January 16*", 2019 at 6:30 in the school library: These meetings
are a great way to meet other parents and learn about all the great things that happen at Tillicum

School! As always child minding will be provided in a nearby classroom-

If you haven't already, please join our Parent/Guardian Tillicum School Facebook group
https://www-facebook-com/groups/ TillicumCommunitySchoolParents/




